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• Ethics/ Professional Standards Training 
o NAR changed the requirements to every 3 years. 
o With COVID-19, NAR has implemented that no classes are to take place in 

person until June. The April class in Casper and the May Class in Cody have been 
rescheduled. 

o My training schedule has changed with the 2 classes being rescheduled so, Paul 
and I will be Co-teaching for 2 months longer than anticipated. 
 

• Ombudsman program   
o A new tracking log has been created and seems to be working well 

▪ There have been 3 complaints since the meeting in February 
o I would like to increase the amount of Ombudsman and plan on doing this by 

reaching out and working with the AE’s throughout the state.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


